
From: Taylor, Richele
To: lreynolds@arslawsc.com <lreynolds@arslawsc.com>

Date: 8/30/2016 9:30:51 AM
Subject: Governor's Office/case

Lisa,
 
Hope you are doing well. I am the new Chief Legal Counsel for the Governor’s office.  Holly Pisarik has returned home 
to practice with her husband in Fort Mill.  I have a note that you represent the Governor’s office on the “Knight” case.
  I wanted to touch base on it and any other cases you might represent us on.  With regards to the Knight case, I was 
previously Director of LLR, so I am a bit familiar with it.  If you have time this week or next week for a conference call 
to connect and give me an update on where things are that would be great.
 
Thank you,
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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